
For almost 50 years, your chiropractor has been forced by
antiquated Medicare laws and regulations to care for you
with one hand tied behind their back. Despite being allowed
by Michigan’s chiropractic scope of practice to provide other
beneficial, medically necessary services, like x-rays,
examinations, and physical medicine procedures, Medicare
restricts your access to the full range of chiropractic services,
forcing you to pay out of pocket, see another health care
provider (adding time and cost to your care), or to go without
needed care.

Fill out the info below and we will send an email to your
federal lawmakers on your behalf.

*Name: ________________________________________________

A*ddress: ______________________________________________

*City/State/Zip: ________________________________________

*Email:_________________________________________________
        

www.chiromi.com/legislative-action-center

CO-SPONSOR

URGENT CALL
TO ACTION

H.R. 539 & S. 106

Chiropractic Medicare 
Coverage Modernization Act

Scan the QR Code to
send an email now or fill

out your information
(right) to give us

permission to send an
email on your behalf.

Please help us  better
serve you!

Contact Senators
Peters, Slotkin, and

your member of
congress and urge

them to co-sponsor!

* This information is needed to send an
email on your behalf. 



H.R. 539 / S. 106 Patient Form: Instructions
1.	 Hand out the H.R. 539 / S. 106 Patient Form to ALL your adult patients, not just those on Medicare.

2.	 Have them fill out the form.

3.	 When possible, have staff send an email through the MAC’s Legis-
lative Action Center, https://chiromi.com/legislative-action-center/. 
The Action Center can also be accessed at www.chiromi.com and 
clicking on the button (right):

4.	 Scroll down to the message below, enter the patient’s information, and 
review message.

5.	 Send the email.

6.	 Or, send completed forms to the MAC and we will send the emails. 
Mail to: MAC • 416 W. Ionia St. • Lansing, MI 48933
Fax to: (517) 367-2228
Or, scan and email to: tim@chiromi.com 

Passage of these bills will re-
sult in patients having access 
to critical covered Medicare 
Services for the first time in 
the history of the program. 

We must work together to be 
successful! 

Thank you for getting involved 
in this important effort!


